

Tuition Reminder... October 2, 16, 30

Little Flyers Academy Monthly News

OCTOBER 2017



Visit to the Pumpkin Patch

On Friday, October 20, 2017 @9 **a.m.** the children at LFA will be

visiting Sahl's Pumpkin Farm. LFA families choosing to attend this field trip will drive their child to the Pumpkin Patch at Sahl's Father Son Farm, 420 West Pestalozzi St. Galloway NJ 08215. Because parents will need to drive their children. LFA will cover the cost of the LFA child, and up to two parents. Permission slips will be placed in your child's cubby and must be returned by October 12, 2017 so I may have an accurate head count. Raindate 9/27/17.



FALL FESTIVAL October 31, 2017

We will kick-off our Fall Festival this year with a costume parade in the Atrium at

3:15 p.m. followed by a Fall themed party back in your child's classroom. A sign-up list will be available in your child's classroom. Please make sure all donations are nut free!

Fire Drill Procedure

During a fire drill your children are still under the supervision of LFA. Therefore, as Director I am required to get a count to make sure all of the students have left the building in the case of a real emergency. Your child must remain with their teacher in order for her to get an accurate count. You may join your child, but please remain with his/her teacher.

It is our priority to get the children out of the building during a fire drill or real emergency. It is protocol for the Director to do a final check of Little Flyers Academy before exiting and be the last one out of the daycare. Although I appreciate your help no one is allowed back into Little Flyers after it has been deemed clear of children/ individuals and the door is shut. We do have emergency preparations available if we need to remain outdoors for an extended period of time. We keep emergency kits in our shed and vou are welcome to keep a spare coat in a gallon size plastic bag, labeled with your child's name, in our emergency

If directed to leave you must sign your child out.

FLU SHOTS...

All children are required to have a **FLU shot** by December 15, 2017. Call now to make your appointment with your child's pediatrician so you don't miss the deadline. Take a universal health form with you if you haven't had that filled out already. Also, don't forget to bring a copy of your updated immunization record back to the LFA office.

Read-Aloud

Please look for our sign up sheet posted outside your child's classroom. Have your child pick their favorite book for you to read to his/ her classmates. Please take advantage of this special time.

LFA CLOSED October 9, 2017 in observance of Columbus Day.

